
Upcoming Events

2/3 50 Cent Friday

2/6 B.O.B. District Competition
(Grade 3-4 Team)

2/8 B.O.B. District Competition
(Grade 5-6 Team)

2/10 School Assembly
Larned's Class (9:00)

2/10 Early Release (2:00)

2/16-17 Parent-Teacher
Conferences

2/21 School Spelling Bee

2/22 Skyview meets with 6th
Grade @ SMCS

2/23 APC Meeting (5:30)

3/10 End of 3rd Quarter
No School

3/13-17 Spring Break
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P/T Conferences Coming Soon
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Parent-Teacher Conferences are coming up on
February 16th & 17th. We always enjoy meeting
with families and spending time discussing your
student’s progress. We look forward to your 

State Testing Notice
March 27-April 21 is the testing window for the Alaska
state assessments. It is very important that all students
are able to participate, so please schedule absences
and family trips around these dates. Data from all of our 

Mrs. Larned's school Assembly has
been moved to a new date on
Friday, February 10th @ 9:00.

Lost & Found
The Lost & Found area gets quite full each year and
Mr. Jay has implemented a process for managing
the Lost & Found area.  He is planning on having all
Lost & Found items out, during parent -teacher
conferences for locating that mysteriously missing
coat, or those gloves that have to be somewhere 

 participation. The online sign up link is now available on the
school website. Also, as a reminder, there is no school for students
during Parent-Teacher Conferences.

 students is helpful in reviewing our school academic program.
Participation also can influence our School Report to the Public
score calculated by the State.

at school. We encourage parents to stop in and claim items that
may be missing. The items will remain in Lost & Found through
conferences; after conferences, any remaining items will be
donated to Salvation Army.
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Each year our school provides SMCS families with
a questionnaire about enrollment intentions for the
upcoming school year (2023-2024). We are
looking for every family to complete this form, and
we are currently at 85% complete. THANK YOU to
the families who have completed this form
already, but we still need our remaining families to
complete this form.  A link to the form can be
found on the school website. The form seeks to
understand if you intend to re-enroll your child in
our school or wish to enroll siblings who do not
currently attend. It also asks where your 6th grader
will be attending middle school. Our deadline for
receiving completed forms from every family is
February 10.

SMCS Lottery

Please encourage friends or neighbors to
enroll in our lottery if they have an interest
in joining our fabulous Montessori School
family next year. The deadline to apply is
February 24 @ 3:00 p.m.
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Public Service Announcement:

The Kenai Peninsula Borough School District requests input from staff,
parents, and community members at the districtwide KPBSD budget meetings
scheduled at the following times:

• Homer Community – Tuesday, February 14, 2023 @ 6:00pm Homer High
Library
• Central Peninsula Community – Wednesday, February 15, 2023 @ 6:00pm
KCHS Library
• Seward Community – Wednesday, February 22, 2023, @ 6:00pm Seward High
Library 

The February 15th meeting will also be a Zoom Meeting.  The link will be
posted on the KPBSD Events Calendar.
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